
 

 

 

 

September 2020 

Dear Friends, 

It’s hard to believe it’s Labour Day! For some of us we have been counting down the days and for others of us the 

time has simply escaped us. The important thing is that we have all arrived together. 

While Labour Day parades and picnics have been traditionally organized by unions, in recent years Labour Day 

has been a celebration of all who labour. When I think of each of you and the labour of love you have expressed 

during this unprecedented season, I cannot help but want to pause and simply say thank you for your 

exceptional efforts. I know first hand some of the sacrifices you have made on behalf of your organizations and 

for those who work within your organizations during this disruption. In many ways, Labour Day has never been 

so meaningful as this year. 

Thank YOU. 

We recognize that it has not been easy and that we will continue to share in an uphill battle. In response, we are 

delighted to announce a new roundtable to our present offerings – Recovery Roundtable. This bi-weekly 

roundtable is for those leaders who have moved from the initial disruption to recovery efforts within their 

organizations and are seeking a community of leaders with a shared faith to provide insights and a fresh 

perspective. Please consider inviting a friend or colleague and email me by September 15 to let me know of your 

interest/or that of others in joining us at alana.walker@intriciti.ca. 

We all feel a little restless going into the fall. Our everyday rhythms continue to be disrupted and there is a 

widespread fear of the unknown. In a recent article in The Globe and Mail, it said we must give hope the muscle 

it requires in our present crisis. We recognize that hope has its critics. Hope is by no means passive. In fact, it is 

the most aggressive strategy we can offer to our world’s challenges. It has always been our desire to turn 

skeptics of hope into believers. We cannot relinquish hope during this recovery phase. 
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Hope defines our vision. 

In collaboration with RZIM Canada, Intriciti will be hosting RE-IMAGINE our weekly Fall Series on Wednesdays 

(October 7 - November 25 @ 1:00 P.M. - 1:45 P.M.). Each week we will thoughtfully address how to lead during a 

shared period of recovery with an RZIM international speaker and an industry leader. We invite you to save the 

dates and look forward to sending additional information including speakers and registration links next week. 

When I speak with others, there is a universal expression that fall is a new beginning. We are all in need of a new 

beginning. Looking forward to our continued journey together … 

Love Alana 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
20 YEARS OF RINGING THE BELLS 
December 2, 2020 
7:30 A.M. - 8:30 A.M. 
(Virtual) 

 

 

 

 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/intriciti-ministries-incorporated/

